
March 9th, 1933

G. H. Fletcher, Esq., PRIVATE
The Union.

Dear Mr. Fletcher,

With reference to the "Black 

Sheep" it has been suggested to me tist a good 

de&l of the writing and the editing of it was, as 

a matter of fact, done within the Union building. 

Of course, I appreciate that all sorts of comments 

are made which have no foundation in fact, but I 

have often heard it said since the Crown episode 

thatanybody around the Union could have told that 

Crown was not as guilty as some others. I simply 

tell you this for what it is worth.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


